
Helensburgh Public School 
11 Fletcher Street 

HELENSBURGH  NSW  2508 
Phone:  4294 1332 
Fax:      4294 3676 

 
 

 

Creating a firm foundation for lifelong learning 
Email:  helensburg-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

Web:  https://helensburg-p.schools.nsw.gov.au/ 

 

2 May 2022 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
We are having parent/teacher interviews on Wednesday 11 May and Thursday 12 May 
2022 in the afternoon from 3:05pm to 5:35pm in your child’s classroom. 
 
Interviews will be for 10 minutes and if you have more than one child please do not 
schedule back to back interviews. 
 
Mr McBride on 3/4P will NOT be holding interviews at this stage. 
 
Mr Paulson and Ms Kean will communicate their meeting options with K-6P and K-6L 
parents. 
 
 
 
How do I book my teacher interviews? 
 
All interviews are to be booked through the Sentral Parent Portal app. Select 
‘Interviews’ to view available timeslots for the teacher you wish to see.  
 
If you are new to Helensburgh Public School this year and have not yet registered for 
access to our Parent Portal please contact the office by email helensburg-
p.school@det.nsw.edu.au for your access key and further information. 
 
 
Regards 
 
 
 
Jen Dowling 
Principal (Relieving) 
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